NAWT & William Hapchuk Memorial Scholarship Committee 2800 West Higgins Road, Suite 440 Hoffman Estates, IL 60169

Dear National Association of Wastewater Technicians and William Hapchuk Memorial Scholarship Committee.

I'm writing to express my gratitude for selecting me as one of the 2019 William Hapchuk Memorial Scholarship recipients. I was honored to be selected as a recipient and sincerely appreciate your generosity.

Next semester marks the beginning of my senior year at Humboldt State University (HSU) as a full-time student pursuing a Bachelors of Science in Environmental Resources Engineering. I work as a TA for Fluid Mechanics and Environmental Data Modeling and Analysis in the engineering department and as a research assistant at the Arcata Marsh Research Institute (AMRI) under the advisement of Dr. Robert Gearheart. Through your generous donations and support I can finish my academic pursuits at HSU while continuing my research activities at the Arcata Wastewater Treatment Facility with AMRI and volunteer work with the Society of Women Engineers.

I look forward to finishing my educational journey so that I can professionally contribute to the wastewater industry that has helped me along my path and provide support for other students like myself. Thank you again for your support and encouragement.

Best regards,

Rebecca Burke

Environmental Resources Engineering - Undergraduate Student

Humboldt State University

Repecca Berke

Arcata Marsh Research Institute - Research Assistant

rburke@humboldt.edu